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The results for the January 2024 SQE1 assessments have been reissued

by Kaplan, the assessment provider for the SQE, to correct an error.

Further information on the error, the impact on candidates and the steps

that have been taken to put it right, is available on the SQE website

[https://sqe.sra.org.uk/news-item/2024/04/15/january-sqe1-results-issue] .

Kaplan, the SQE assessment provider, has also published a statistical

report [https://sqe.sra.org.uk/news-item/2024/04/15/january-2024-sqe1-statistical-report-

published] on the results of this sitting.
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